Providing quality character building experiences through
educational and recreational programs in a safe, fun environment;
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serving all ages with an emphasis on youth.

SINCE 1925

May 2022
Board of
Tisieag Dear Friends of Camp Daggett
Officers
Becca Nelson Please consider this letter our personal invitation for you to make a difference in the
Chair future direction and preservation of Camp Daggett. Your participation in our
upcoming feasibility study is extremely important!
Nik McLane
Vice Chair Hueston Consulting, a philanthropic & marketing firm, will assist us in this feasibility
study, and, your evaluations and judgments will surely advance this process. We
Grant seek your input so that we may make the best decisions possible to ensure the
Martinchek long-term sustainability of our camp and to provide for both new and existing
Treasurer program enhancement in the years to come.
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My request is simple: Please set aside approximately 30 to 45 minutes in the
coming weeks to personally participate in an interview with Dr. Fred Hueston,
CFRE, at a time and place convenient to you. Grace Ketchum, Director of
Development, will call you in the next week or two to schedule a time for your
interview. Your interview is not a solicitation for funds. Hueston Consulting
merely seeks your input and guidance.

PLEASE REVIEW THE ENCLOSED CASE SUMMARY IN PREPARATION FOR
YOUR INTERVIEW.

Camp Daggett treasures your advice and counsel. Hueston Consulting will keep
your responses entirely confidential. Thank you for your anticipated participation in
our research, as we believe your partnership with us will address a long-term
solution to preserving these remarkable facilities for generations of campers to
come here.

Sincerely,

Andy Hayes Rick Gross, Trustee

Executive Director Chair, Donor and
Community Relations
Committee
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